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Date – 

To: 

Constituency MP NAME

Address:
House of Commons,
London,
SW1A 0AA

Re: Draconian cuts -- Legal Aid, Sentencing and Punishment of Offenders Bill
I am (your full name), a constituent of yours living at (your full postal address). I proudly claim the support of my family and friends and we urge you to oppose the ill-conceived changes to legal aid at the up-coming report stage of the Legal Aid, Sentencing and Punishment of Offenders Bill. 

The bill hopes to remove legal aid for most family cases, clinical negligence and employment law cases and extends to immigration cases except in case of challenging immigration detention. Moreover, the proposal also hopes to change legislation in case of ‘no win-no fee’ case. For instance, in a clinical negligence case, the lawyers can charge a “success fee” of up to 25% of the compensation whereas earlier this was recovered from the losing party. 

We think this bill is being rushed through the Parliament whilst attracting minimal attention in order to avoid any showdown. However, we believe that it is crucial to bring it to everyone’s attention and discuss the consequences of this vital piece of legislation. The policymakers are crippling people’s rights to fair play and justice by introducing such brutal cuts. Such a bill will dissuade people from turning to the judiciary system and deny them any chance of a fair trial. 

It is widely believed that reason for the cuts is that government feels too much money is spent on legal representation in most cases. According to us and those we know believe cuts cannot be justified when it comes to justice and equality in the country. 

Under the guise of bringing about reforms in funding legal advice, assistance and representation in the country, the bill threatens the very foundation of human rights in the society. Such a legal aid was a boon for people, who used it to prove their case successfully in courts despite inadequate financial resources. The cutbacks will tilt the balance of justice in the favour of the wealthy and powerful who will be able to get away easily even if they are accountable.

This bill has already made it to the report stage in the House of Commons and will soon move over to the House of Lords for their consideration. It should not be allowed to go through without sufficient amendments to safeguard our rights. 

We sincerely believe that access to legal services is more important than ever in this tough economic climate. The government is committing a grave error in axing it.


We hope you will speak at the report stage of the Bill to represent my views on the cuts to legal aid, and provide support for vital amendments to the Bill. 

It is important that you debate these changes in the Parliament and convey your disagreement to applying such changes. My family, friends and I would eagerly wait to see the action you would take in the parliament. We would also request you to get in touch with the not-for-profit campaigning organisation the HSMP Forum at info@hsmpforum.org / www.hsmpforum.org to confirm your support and to further liaise with them. 

Thanking you

Yours truly,

Your name
